
 
 

GSC 2020 | General Body Meeting 

July 13th, 2020 

Discussed items: 

•  Ammar started by updating the members on the KC3 Education Domain outcomes. KAUST is 
aiming to accommodate the onboarding process with hybrid classes to maintain sponsorship. 
KAUST will start with Saudi students due to the logistics with the current COVID19 situation.  

• Ammar sent an email and encouraged suggestions on the faculty & students' hybrid course 
workshop. 

• The second round of the GSC budget is coming, which is unneeded due to the limitations on 
gathering.   

• Ammar shared the concern of prices increase during the COVID-19 pandemic, which was 
brought to the attention of the retail director.  

• Ammar sent an email to the health and safety director to investigate the effect of the Xray at the 
gates 

• The dress code should be communicated clearly and explicitly. If a student feels uncomfortable 
with such an issue, she or he can communicate with PI, instructor, graduate affairs, etc.  

• Divisional student communities need a clear framework and standard operation. Graduate Affairs 
will communicate with divisions to fairly represent the student body.  

• GSC will initiate meeting Student Organizations' leaders quarterly, with a kick start of one-day 
networking and professional development events.  
 

Action Items: 

Action Item Assigned to Due Date 
GSC initiating Student 
Organizations' leaders Kick 
Start and Quarterly Meeting, 

Sarah and Mohammed  29/6/2020 

Implementing intro to the Fall 
orientation program  

Sarah and Mohammed 1/8/2020 

Weekly GSC posts Mawadah Ongoing  
 


